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Year 2016

Number 1086

Letter P

Planning application address 3C Fellows Road

Title Prof.

Your First Name Richard

Initial

Last Name Janko

Organisation

Comment Type Object

Postcode NW3 #LR

Address line 1 5A Fellows Road

Address line 2 LONDON

Address line 3

Postcode NW3 3LR

E-mail rcmjanko@gmail.com

Confirm e-mail rcmjanko@gmail.com

Contact number 020 7483 0667

Your comments on the planning
application

My wife and I, as owners and residents of 5A Fellows Road,
the lower ground floor flat next door, wish to object strongly
to this application. We share a party wall with no. 3. The
proposed extension at the back of no. 3, being to the south
of our flat and garden, will block much of the light that we
need both for our garden and for our flat. I myself have had
problems with my vision and need sufficient daylight to
conduct my daily life and the work that I do from home. We
also object to the proposed window that, contrary to what is
stated in the proposal, WILL overlook our garden and in
particular the patio where we sit, and will have a view into
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the flat above us as well; the present bay window at the first
level has the windows on its sides bricked up, preventing
intrusion into neighbours' privacy. In addition, we are
concerned about the structural stability of this proposed
construction, since no. 3 has already  had to be underpinned
(but not to our knowledge the existing pillars on which the
projecting extension would rest). Lastly, we are dismayed at
the prospect of yet more construction at no. 3, where the
underpinning works have gone on for over six months,
causing intolerable noise to all the flats in no. 5. Previously
we gave consent to drainage works of theirs which involved
digging up our garden. We consented to this for their benefit
but would be very negatively impacted by this new proposed
work. Hence we strongly urge the Council to reject this
proposal.
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